
The Tiddy Hall 
Ascott-under-Wychwood, Oxon 

 
Founded and given to the village by 

R. Tiddy, Esq., in 1912 
- 

ADMINISTERED BY LOCAL TRUSTEES 
 
 

Minutes of the meeting of the Tiddy Hall Committee held on 13th July 2022 
 
SRG began the meeting by thanking all the committee for their work for the Jubilee event. It 
was something that was organised” late in the day” but we had a very good turnout on the 
day and whilst there was a fear of some bad weather in the afternoon, this did not 
materialise and all had an enjoyable afternoon. 
 
1.Present:  Simon Gidman, Ingrid Ridley,  Nick Carter, Ingrid Ridley, Jacquie  
   Bugeja, John Bugeja ,Kevin Bishop 
 
2.Apologies:  Roger Shepherd, Pauline Plant,  
 
3.Minutes of the last meeting: these were agreed and signed by Simon Gidman 
 
4.Matters Arising: None  
 
5. Hon. Treasurers report 
 
The Treasurer’s report will be contained within the AGM report which follows this meeting.  
 
 
6. Booking Clerks Report  
 
Bookings: 
 
Summer yoga will begin Weds 20th and run for 6 weeks throughout July & august 
Children’s Party Sunday August 14th  
Social event for ‘Stand in the Park’ Saturday August 20th 
Christening Sunday October 2nd  
Coffee Morning Saturday October 8th 
Christmas Craft Fair Saturday November 26th – 10am – 4pm 
Kicking Boxing to continue classes throughout summer holidays 
 
FOLK NIGHTS (actual  bartending to be confirmed at next meeting) 
 
  10th September JB and SRG 
  1st October  NC and SRG 
  22nd October   IR and BR 



   
7  AOB 
 
Cleaner- Sally will be commencing her cleaning again from July 25th  
Musical evening – SRG spoke to Bob Chilcott recently and after the success of the last 
musical evening in 2021 BC suggested we might do a Christmas festival of music. SRG to 
organise a meeting with BC to take this further. 
Working Party to tidy up car park – this has been arranged for August 15th for JB/SRG/NC 
and KB. The ladies will tidy and  clean out the kitchen on another date, at a more convenient 
date for them.  
Toilets – there was a blockage  from the outfall pipe – this has been cleaned out. 
Window – one of the main window doors was damaged. This has now been replaced. 
Thames Water – the damage to the pipework on the edge of the car park has been repaired. 
 
8 AGM 
 
Those standing down at the AGM are :- 
 
Simon Gidman  
Ingrid Ridley 
Jacquie Bugeja 
Kevin Bishop 
 
SRG had met Mr Howard Morris who has recently come to the village and has agreed to join 
the committee and he will attend the next meeting on August 31st. NC and JB will try and 
arrange a meeting with him prior to the meeting   to discuss the  Treasurer’s position. 
 
9 Date of next meeting    August 31st at 7.00pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 


